
Gwinnett Senior Golden Games 
Meeting Minutes 

June 16, 2014

Today we held our final meeting for our 2014 senior games. Alan called the meeting to order at 
10:00am. Glory said the invocation followed by the pledge of allegiance to our flag.  

The secretary read the minutes of the last meeting. Bob made a correction. The minutes posted on 
the internet read 2013 and not those of 2014. We will look into it and correct it. Thank you Bob.   

The treasurer gave her report.  The balance as of today is $17,780.42. We picked up the deficit we 
had last year, so everyone was happy.  

Alan gave a report on the Gwinnett Braves game, seniors vs. senior’s results. Unfortunately, we 
were unable to set up the boards so we just enjoyed the game.  

We discussed the events we had and the no shows.  
• If you sign up for an event and then something comes up, please call your manager and let 

him/her know you are unable to come. 
• We will be losing Joe, our pickleball manager; he and Peg will be moving.  We will truly 

miss them. If anyone is interested in taking over that event please let us know.  Otherwise, we
may have to cancel it.  

• There will be a few changes in the rules this year. The deadline for changes is Sept. 
• Alan brought up a few little problems that he observed.  Everyone must be registered to play. 

Also, if 2 people play, different ages, both get a medal.  
• 2014 observations by event managers included that you can’t change the rules unless you are 

the event manager or the scorer. 
• There was very little interest in cycling or bridge. 
• We also talked about 1 instead of 2 events for shuffleboard. We will discuss it further in 

September.
•  The grace period for coming late to an event has been changed to 15 minutes instead of 30.

Next year is election year.  The officers run for a 2 year term.  If you are interested in a position, talk
to Bud.  

Our next meeting will be September l5th. Be prepared to come with new ideas and a big smile!   
Lynn made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Bud seconded it.  Have a fun summer and try to 
stay cool!                          

Respectfully submitted

           Marie Hickman, Secretary




